
C6. Commission on Biological Physics – Report to the IUPAP General Assembly 
 
 
During the International conference in Biological Physics, the C6 commission has decided to 
sponsor the following names to be chosen during the next General Assembly as new 
members for the C6 Biological. We want to highlight that the choices of president, vice-
president and secretary have been made with the goal of having the best people to help 
Prof. Ou-Yang in the organization of the next International conference in Biological Physics.  
 
The last conference in San Diego had a remarkable success and the current commission 
has chosen the best names to ensure total success in the future conference in China. The 
organization of the international conference is the main activity of this commission. Biological 
Physics is a growing and very successful field and the IUPAP conference has played a 
major role in integrating the physics community in this field and has been a marker in 
identifying the current status of this field. 

 


